
SNOHOMISH COUNTY PUBLIC UTILITY DISTRICT 

Special Meeting May 18, 2022 

The Special Meeting was convened by President Tanya Olson at 10:00 a.m. at the Arlington 
Microgrid and Clean Energy Center located at 17601 59th Avenue NE, Arlington, Washington. 
Those attending were Sidney Logan, Secretary; CEO/General Manager John Haarlow; Assistant 
General Manager Jason Zyskowski; other District staff; and Commission & Executive Services 
Director Melissa Collins. 

NATIONAL CONFERENCE OF STATE LEGISLATORS - MICROGRID TOUR 

President Tanya Olson and Secretary Sidney Logan, along with District staff and State Legislators 
attended the National Conference of State Legislators - Microgrid Tour. 

ADJOURNMENT 

The Special Meeting of May 18, 2022, adjourned at 12 :15 p.m. 


